
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Two Conservation Districts Complete CREP Mini-Grants 
 
This year PACD offered a short round of CREP mini-grants to Pennsylvania conservation 
districts. $500 was awarded to Cameron County Conservation District and $1,000 was awarded 
to Indiana County Conservation District. The grants were used to implement virtual educational 
and outreach activities that support and extend the work of the Conservation Reserve 
Enhancement Program (CREP). For more information about the mini-grant program, please 
contact Holly Miller at hmiller@pacd.org.   
 

 
2021 CREP Mini-grant Outcomes 

 

Projects conducted 2 
     Projects in Chesapeake Bay 1 
     Projects in Ohio Watershed  1 
Farmers and landowners reached  500+ 
Number of virtual workshops held 1 
Participants indicating that they plan to enroll in 
CREP 

10 

Number of acres intending to enroll 100+ 
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